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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR ARCHITECT 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Request for Statements of Qualifications for 

Architectural Services has been issued by the Orland Unified School District on February 

17, 2021 (“RFQ”).  If you are an architect firm who is qualified and interested in 

submitting a Statement of Qualifications, the District invites you to do so. The RFQ is 

available on the District’s website at http://www.orlandusd.net/.  The RFQ contains 

complete instructions for submittal and a form of architect agreement to be entered into 

between the District and the selected architect. Statements of Qualifications are due by no 

later than 3:00 P.M. on February 26, 2021, at the places identified in the RFQ.  The 

District’s governing board intends to select an architect at its March 18, 2021 Board 

meeting. 

 

Please direct any questions regarding the RFQ to Kerri Hubbard, CBO, at telephone: 

(530) 865-1200 or email khubbard@orlandusd.net. 

 

 

Dated: February 17, 2021 

 

 

 

 

http://www.orlandusd.net/

